
 

 

13 February 2025 

 

David Adamson 

fyi-request-30011-9bc4d6cc@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

Dear David Adamson, 

 

Thank you for your email request dated 11 February 2025, in which you made the 

following Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) requests:  

  

“please provide any communications and consultations to or from other 

Ministers or their offices on the changes to the investor visa category.” 

 

Our Office does not hold any Official Information related to your OIA request. We 

believe that the information you seek may be held by the Minister of Immigration, 

Hon Erica Stanford. Accordingly, we have decided to transfer your request to the 

Ministers Office to respond, in accordance with section 14(b)(ii) of the Act. 

The Ministers Office has the usual time limits to make a decision regarding your 

request. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review of this decision by the Office 

of the Ombudsman. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 

www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

 

Your Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jackson Burgess, 

Private Secretary (Advisory/Media) 
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